
 

 

Temporary 
carpark closure 
11pm Friday 22 to 4am Monday 
25 January 2021 
 

To support the Auchenflower station accessibility upgrade, 
Queensland Rail will undertake track and overhead line 
works at the station this weekend. 

Train services will be unaffected, however the station 
carpark will be closed. 

Customers, please assist us by removing vehicles from the 
station carpark before 11pm Friday 22 January. 

The carpark will be available for customers on Monday after 
4am. 

Thank you for your cooperation while we build you a better 
station. 

For more information, please contact free call 1800 722 203 
or email stationsupgrade@qr.com.au 


